
 

2021/22 School Circular No.34a 

 
 

 

 

IMC Election of Parent Manager2022-2024 

(New Arrangements for Counting of Votes) 

 

The Parent Manager Election will close on February 20 (Sunday) as scheduled (please refer to School circular 

No. 34). In view of the situation of novel coronavirus infections, parents vote via the online ECLASS APP only.  

 

Counting of Votes for Parent Manager Election will be held online at 12:30 p.m. on February 21 (Monday). 

 

Parents are welcome to participate in the online (MS TEAMS) Counting of Votes session and register for 

participation in the reply slip below. 

 

Deadline for registration: February 20 (Sunday). 

 

The link of the online session will be notified to all participants by email on February 21 (Monday), 

before12:00 noon. 

 

For further questions, please feel free to contact our office at 2551-8285. 

 

Yu Chun Keung Memorial College No. 2 

 

LI Tak-fak, Stephen 

Principal 

 

 

 

Reply Slip 

 

*I acknowledge the receipt of this School Circular No.34a of the activities to be held on February 21 

(Monday). 

 

I would like to indicate that : (Please tick the appropriate boxes) 

 

  I will participate in the online Counting of Votes session, 

  (email address: ________________________________.) 

 

  I cannot participate in the online Counting of Votes session. 

 

Student’s Name: ______________________ (          )                         Class: __________ 

Parent’s Name: _______________________               Parent’s Signature: _____________________ 

余 振 強 紀 念 第 二 中 學  
Yu Chun Keung Memorial College No.2 
香港薄扶林置富徑一號 
1 Chi Fu Close, Pokfulam, Hong Kong 

Tel.: (852) 25518285        Fax: (852) 28753867   

Website: http//www.yck2.edu.hk            E-mail: office@yck2.edu.hk 

 

Inpsire; Enlighten; Succeed 
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